
Your child will be involved in a sponsored bounce on Tuesday 28th March. This fun activity 

will take place during the school day. Each class will enjoy a timed bounce on a bouncy 

castle and also be involved in various jumping activities. 

Please could all children wear comfortable clothing suitable for bouncing (school uniform is 

not required). 

Attached is a sponsorship form, we would be grateful if your child could share this with 

family and friends to gain as many sponsors as possible. All money raised from this event 

will help to purchase a second interactive touchscreen whiteboard for classrooms. These 

whiteboards are effective in improving children’s learning and also increases participation 

within the classroom environment. 

Every child taking part will receive a certificate and gift for their efforts. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Bishop Wilson PTA 

 

 



Name of Child_________________________________ 

Class ________________________________________  

Please sponsor me to take part in an Easter Bunny Bounce on 28th March 2017 to help to 

raise funds for school to purchase an interactive touchscreen whiteboard for one of our 

classrooms. 

All money should be collected and returned to school by Tuesday 18th April 2017. 

Thank you for your support

Name of Sponsor Total amount for completion 
of timed bounce

Tick this column when 
Sponsor has paid

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 


